
 
Monday 31st October 2022 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Bedtime Stories – Friday 11th November 2022 
 
 
To celebrate Children’s Book Week 2022, we will be hosting Riverside Bridge School’s first ever 
Bedtime Stories event.  
 
On Friday 11th November, we are asking all pupils to join the staff and come to school dressed in 
their pyjamas/onesies. Please feel free to pack a pair of slippers, a favourite cuddly toy and a 
dressing gown in their school bags for the event, if you wish. We do ask for proper school shoes to 
be worn during the day, so we can ensure the children’s safety.  
 
The last lesson on Friday 11th November will be a special bedtime story lesson, where pupils will 
settle down with some milk and cookies (provided by school) and listen to some lovely stories read 
by their teacher. Allergies will be taken into consideration.  
 
During that week, please look out on our social media platforms for some special bedtime stories 
read by the staff at school. You will be able to choose a book or two each night for your child to 
listen to at bedtime.  
 
The slogan for Children’s Book Week 2022 is ‘Where do you book?’. The staff at Riverside Bridge 
School will be showing you all of the unusal places where they like to read. Please look out for these 
and feel free to like and share these from our social media platforms. Should you want your child to 
be involved in this, please send a photo of them reading at home in unusal places to the 
bridge@riverside.bardaglea.org.uk  and we will share it on our social media platforms. Please ensure 
that you have already given photo consent for your child’s photo to be shared.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
We look forward to sharing this special event with our pupils.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Riverside Bridge School  

mailto:bridge@riverside.bardaglea.org.uk

